
DATE
November 17, 2015

Cyber-insurance For Financial Institutions

Scott Godes of the Washington, D.C., office gave a presentation during the
International Association of Privacy Professionals' Practical Privacy Series on
Nov. 17 in Washington, D.C., entitled "Cyber-insurance for Financial
Institutions."


